
I strongly support bill H7382. This bill reduces the current limits on renting and provides badly needed 
housing for URI students as has been done for decades. 
 
As a result of the ordinance, my rising URI Junior daughter has had a very difficult time securing 
affordable off campus housing, and it is a strain on our finances. Please consider passing this bill. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Tina DiZenzo 
5 Little Egypt Rd 
Redding, CT 06896 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
--  
 
Tina DiZenzo 
 
p: 203-938-4069 
e: tdizenzo@sbcglobal.net 
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